ONLINE GRADE BOOK REGISTRATION

Dear 3 - 8t Grade Parents,

In an effort to improve student performance, our teachers will be using an Internet-based system
to communicate with parents. It will allow parents to login and view student assignments, scores,
etc. It will also allow teachers to email parents when we have notable events in ctass (your child
does outstanding work, gives good effort, misses an assignment, etc). Our hope is that improved
communication with parents will result in greater academic achievement.

All 3r4-8th grade families and families new to Bethany need to
fill out this form.

If you submitted this last year your old user names and passwords are still active and will only
need to submit this form if there has been a change in your email address.

Piease fill out and return this form. PLEASE PRINT IN ALL CAPS.
Student

Name:

Email:

Parent/Guardian #1

Name:

Email:

Parent/Guardian #2 (if applicable)

Name:

Email:

Once your information is received and input you should receive an email message with
login/password. If you have any questions or comments about the communication system or your
child’s performance, please feel free to contact us.

By the power of God's Spirit, the mission of Bethany Lutheran School
is to train, equip, and support witnesses for His kingdom.




